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Lamy, Erica

From: Phelps, Leigh-Anne
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 8:47 AM
To: Lamy, Erica
Cc: Townsend, Jennifer
Subject: FW: Request for Board Approval of new test questions
Attachments: Updated test questions.docx

Importance: High

Here is the exam question he wants the board to approve. 
 
Leigh-Anne 
Mechanical Safety and Licensing Rep. 
oplclicensing5@oplc.nh.gov 
603.271.2152 
 
Board website: https://www.oplc.nh.gov/mechanical-safety-and-licensing-board 
 

 
 
State of New Hampshire 
Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 
7 Eagle Square • Concord, NH 03301 
www.oplc.nh.gov 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message and any attachment to this message may contain confidential or privileged 
information and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient and have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender and destroy all copies of this electronic message and any attachments.* 

 

From: Les Houston <advancedtradeschool@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 3:34 PM 
To: OPLC: Licensing 5 <oplclicensing5@oplc.nh.gov>; OPLC: Mechanical <mechanical@oplc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Request for Board Approval of new test questions 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Please see the attached list of new test questions for the board to approve at their next meeting in 
accordance with Mec 308.02 (a) (2) and Mec 308.03 (b). 
These changes reflect the newly signed RSA legislation and the newly adopted NFPA 54 2021 version. 
If no board approval is deemed necessary, then please disregard the request for the board to review. 
Thanks 
 
Les 
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Les Houston 
603-785-2491 
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